
From:    
Sent: 20 May 2023 12:45 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection: Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/2023/0017 - Land at Tilekiln Green, Start 
Hill, Great Hallingbury 
 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 
Please note that I strongly object to proposed application on several levels. 
I live off  which is very close to the development area and would like to point out the 
obvious upheaval and chaos it would create for many weeks and possibly months, causing 
congestion in the wider area through diversions. 
  In view of the number of lorries that would ensue if the application was approved, the distress, 
inconvenience and noise , in my opinion, is unacceptable. 
I also fear that the new road layout is ill advised and adding to the problem. 
  I also question the circumstances that the acres of old woodland was decimated over the course of 
a bank holiday weekend destroying countless wildlife habitats and ruining the outlook for immediate 
neighbouring residents...the application is wholly inappropriate in this area. 
 
 
Lum Theo. 
   
 




